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Perfecting their pumpkins at Meyer House Care Home

We've been getting ready for Halloween here at Meyer House Care Home, by colouring our Halloween posters and 'pimping
our pumpkins', all ready for our party on 28 October.

There will be a prize for the best painted pumpkin and we have lots of tricks and treats lined up ready for those who dare to join
in!

We can't wait for some spooky fun!
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